
 

Some of our families have enjoyed a ‘Fun with Food’ course 
run by the Family Learning Team.  

The course was held at the Children’s Centre on three Friday 
afternoons. 

The aims of the course were to learn about healthy eating 
options and explore ways to enjoy food with young children. 

As you can see from the photographs, parents and children 
certainly had a lot of fun! 

If you would like to take part in  future courses, please let us 
know. 

 


